TOWN OF SHARON PUBLIC NOTICE
PLANNING BOARD
LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF SHARON
NOTICE OF TREE REMOVALS
SCENIC ROADWAY HEARING

The Planning Board, in conjunction with the Town Engineer, will hold a SCENIC
ROADS PUBLIC HEARING on Wednesday, August 6", 2014 at 8:00 pm in the
Sharon Community Center Hearing Room, 2" floor, 219 Massapoag Avenue,
Sharon, MA, to review the proposed removal of 5 trees on Massapoag Avenue.
Four trees are located along Massapoag Avenue at the rotary at East Street.
There is one tree proposed for removal at Massapoag Ave. and Decatur Street.
All trees being removed are diseased or require removal for the upcoming
sidewalk repaving project. All trees will be marked with a white card.

Any questions prior to the hearing can be directed to Peter O’Cain, Town
Engineer by e-mail at pocain@townofsharon.org.

All interested parties should plan to attend.

Rob Maidman, Chairman, Planning Board



